
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If you want to learn more about your  Bible, Pastor Mark will begin a                       
seven- week course of study on Sundays, beginning October 2nd .                   
The class is called  “Your Bible” and the topics of study  include        

“What is the Bible,” “How Did the Bible Come to Be,”  “How has the 
Bible Been Preserved and Handed,” and “what is the Place of the 

Bible in Our Lives.” The class is part of the Kerygma program which 
began in 1998. The class will begin each Sunday  night at 6:30 P.M.,  
and last for approximately one hour.  The cost of the book is $10.00.   

If you are interested, please sign up on the sheet located on the 
bulletin board in the foyer.   

  

 

Beginning October 16th, Pastor Mark is planning a Baptism 
Class for any of our young people who are interested in church 

membership and baptism.                 The class will last six 
weeks and lead to baptism that takes place during the Advent 

season. The actual day and time of the class will depend on the 
schedules of the young people.  If interested please sign up on 

the sheet located on the bulletin board in the foyer. 
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